
Learn more about the HBCU College Tour!

For students in 
grades 6-12 and 

their families 
to explore 

postsecondary 
options early.

2024 Thinking 
Career & College 
Early Fair

Saturday, February 17, 2024
Program: 10:30-11:30 a.m. • Fair: 11:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m.
Harding High School, 1540 E. 6th St., St. Paul, MN

The purpose of the fair is to help students and families understand the 
importance of planning for college and careers early. Attendees will get 
to meet and talk to career and college representatives, ask questions 
and gather important information for their future education and career.

Students who attend the fair will have the chance to apply for the fall 
HBCU college tour!

For more information, visit spps.org/tccefair

Scan the QR code to learn more about the 
HBCU College Tour!


